
Dear Families,  

 

What a wonderful start to this new school year it has been! We thank you once again for 

choosing Christ the King as your 3K and Pre-K.  We wanted to take a moment to address an important 

matter that has recently been brought to our attention. It has come to our notice that some families in 

our community are feeling a bit uncomfortable with their little ones being photographed. As always, our 

main concern lies with the safety and well-being of all the children involved. Therefore, we kindly 

request you to be mindful of the wishes of these families when it comes to capturing those precious 

moments. It's only natural to want to freeze those heartwarming smiles and joyful memories forever. 

However, it is equally important to respect the boundaries and concerns of others, particularly when it 

involves their children as we want to ensure we respect their wishes. An important aspect of this policy 

is that we only take pictures of children who have photo permission. We have carefully collected and 

documented the consent of each parent, allowing us to confidently share those beautiful moments on 

our social media platforms. 

We believe that by being considerate of everyone's feelings, we can maintain a safe and 

inclusive environment for all of our little ones. We want to assure you that we greatly value the love and 

care you give to your children. We completely understand that capturing their growth and milestones is 

something you cherish. Hence, we encourage you to focus on your own kiddos, ensuring that they are 

happy and thriving, while being mindful of the wishes of other families. By working together, we can 

create an environment where every child feels safe and respected. It is only through our collective effort 

that we can ensure the well-being and happiness of all our little ones. We truly appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation regarding this matter. Should you have any further questions or 

concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Dorothy Wagner  

Educational Director  

 


